
 

 

 
ADULT SERVICES AND HEALTH COMMISSION 
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Report of the Director of Corporate and Adult Social Services 
 

 

Change to Service Provider - Littleover Medical Centre and Dale Medical Centre 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

1.1 To consider and comment on the changes to the service providers at 
Littleover Medical Centre and Dale Medical Centre as a result of 
announcement by the GPs to retire.  

 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 

 
2.1 We have received the attached briefing paper from the PCT notifying 

the Commission of changes to GP provision at Littleover Medical 
Centre and Dale Medical Centre following announcement of the 
doctors to retire at the end of the year. The PCT has informed the 
patients of these surgeries and is seeking to procure GP services for 
the patients affected.  
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Appendix 1 

 
IMPLICATIONS 

 
Financial 
 
1.  None arising from this report.   
 
Legal 
 
2.   The Health and Social Care Act 2001 gives health scrutiny committees 

powers to review any matter relating to the planning, provision and 
operation of health services.  

 
Personnel 
 
3.  None arising from this report.  
 
Equalities impact 
 
4. Effective scrutiny benefits all Derby people. This report helps towards 

reducing health inequalities. 
 
Corporate Priorities 
 
5. This report links with Council’s priority for 2007-10 to help us all to be 

healthy and active. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


